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June 14, 2022
To Members of the Baltimore City Council:

| write to support efforts that might be undertaken by the Baltimore
City Council to support residents of the Curtis Bay Association and the
Baltimore Community Land Trust to find out more about the explosion
at the CSX coal terminal. It is always critical to get to the bottom of
industrial accidents. But it is even more important when those
accidents occur where citizens reside.

| was part of the team that represented the community organizations in
Fairfield and Wagner’s Point as they worked to envision a future for
themselves that would allow health and well-being to be at the
forefront of their goals. This was not easy. While no studies could be
conclusive, the residents themselves knew that the effect of the toxins
in their air and water was a high cancer rate. Not only that, but the
value of their property was also severely restricted because of the on-
going toxic air and water pollution. When you added the occasional
explosion to the mix, resident knew that they found themselves in a
place where they were in harm’s way.

Baltimore could do better —and DID! Partnering with other levels of
government, residents were able to relocate to safer and less
immediately toxic locations of their choice.






